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Tel +1 623-582-4626 

 

 

 

July 29, 2019 

Federal Communications Commission Equipment Authorization Division,  
Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21048 

 

Subject: Request or Permanent Confidentiality 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Pursuant to Paragraphs §0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s Rules (47 C.F.R.) and Section §552(b)(4) 

of the Freedom of Information Act, Hanchett Entry Systems requests confidentiality for the following 

products: 

FCC ID Number:   Product Title/Model: 

VC3-R100V3   Aperio V3 Wireless Reader / R100-V3-BLE 

 

For the product stated above, we request that the following information be held confidential: 

1) Block Diagram 

2) Schematics 

3) Parts List 

4) Operational Description 

 

The above exhibits contain Hanchett Entry Systems trade secrets and proprietary information that could 

be of benefit to our competitors regarding the design of our device. This material is not customarily available 

to the general public and we request that it be withheld from public inspection. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address or telephone number shown below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Baruch Spence 
Senior Electrical Design Engineer 
ASSA ABLOY EMS&OEM Group 
10027 S. 51st Street, Suite 102 
Phoenix, AZ 85044 
Phone: +1 623-582-4626 x7137 
Fax: +1 623-434-1658 
Email: baruch.spence@assaabloy.com 
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